
 

 

BBA Burn Therapists’ Interest Group 

Welcome to the main page for the BBA Burn Therapists’ Interest Group (BTIG).  We are a group of 
professionals with an interest in physiotherapy and occupational therapy for individuals who have had 
a burn injury. 
 
We usually meet twice a year, once at the Annual BBA Scientific Meeting, and then in the Autumn at 
our Annual BTIG Study Day & Meeting.  The Study Days comprise of a short business meeting and then 
presentations of a variety of topics, audit and research, and sharing of best practice.  Minutes of past 
meetings and a Discussion Forum can be found in the BTIG section of the Members Forum in the 
Members Area of the BBA website. 
 
For details on the group and to enquire about membership, please contact: 
 
Rachel Wiltshire, Lead Therapist, St Andrew’s Centre for Burns & Plastic Surgery, Chelmsford  
BBA Burn Therapists’ Interest Group Chair 
Email: Rachel.Wiltshire@meht.nhs.uk 
 
Or 
 
Vicky Dudman, Specialist Occupational Therapist, St Andrews Burns Service, Chelmsford  
BBA Burn Therapists’ Interest Group Secretary 
Email: victoria.dudman@meht.nhs.uk  
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